
Park Committee Meeting 2-17-2016 

Meeting called to order 7:00pm. Present: Dean Wallen, Jaynie Wells, Dave Chevess 

Excused: John Sambo, Doris Rebenstorff, Diane Wickline 

Jaynie moved to accept minutes from previous meeting. Dean second. Motion passed. 

Communications – 

 SIPRA – discussed renewal, committee agreed not to renew 

 Reviewed 5 year plan – added softball field, better lighting to Loop Creek, added Mulch and 
removal of bridge to Centennial Park 

 Jaynie has been discussing our involvement in a community garden, and possible Monarch 
station at High Mount School. Dave Chevess is the lead on a Swansea Rotary Grant to start the 
garden, and will keep the park committee up to date as to how we might be able to help. 

Loop Creek –  

 No new business 

Centennial Park 

 Discussed possible future volunteer day 

Good of the committee –  

 Jaynie suggested inviting Arla Chevess to join our committee. She brings a wealth of knowledge 
as she is a Master Gardener. Dave will let her know 

Motion to adjourn Dean, second Jaynie 

 Meeting adjourned 8:45 


